
NEWS RELEASE 
OHS Hosts the Provincial OFSAA Boy’s A Soccer Tournament 
Timmins, June 4, 2013:  

O’Gorman High School is proud to be hosting this year’s Provincial Ontario Federation 

of School Athletic Association (OFSAA) Boy’s A Soccer Tournament, this coming June 6 

through to June 8, 2013.   

Twenty soccer teams, including over 400 athletes and coaches, from all over the 

province, will be travelling to Timmins to compete in this week’s OFSAA soccer 

tournament.   The soccer games will be played on the O’Gorman High School and 

TH&VS soccer fields, along with the Athletic Complex’s soccer field.   Soccer games 

begin at 9:00 am on Thursday, going all day; then they start at 8:00 am on Friday, 

continuing all day and the semi final and final games will be played on Saturday at the 

Athletic Complex’s soccer field.   Admission to all games can be purchased at the 

soccer field gates. 

Doug Basso, OHS Athletic Coordinator and Tournament Organizer, commented “We 

are very excited to be hosting this year’s OFSAA Soccer Tournament.    Not only will we 

be showcasing our great Northern hospitality and fabulous soccer fields, we are looking 

forward to providing some great soccer games for all to come out and support.” 

For more information contact Doug Basso at OHS at 705-248-4501. 
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